
‘Glee’ Alum Naya Rivera Files
for  Celebrity  Divorce  from
Ryan Dorsey After Two Years

By Mallory McDonald

Afer two years of celebrity marriage, Glee alum Naya Rivera
has filed for a celebrity divorce  from Ryan Dorsey. According
to EOnline.com, the two released a statement saying, “After
much  consideration,  we  have  made  the  decision  to  end  our
marriage. Our priority is and always will be to our beautiful
son that we share together. We will continue to be great co-
parenting partners for him. We ask for respect and privacy for
our family during this difficult time.” The court documents
have irreconcilable differences listed as Rivera’s reason for
filing for divorce. Even though the two are now celebrity
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exes, the were once very happy together. Soon after they get
married, they shared with People, “We feel truly blessed to be
joined as husband and wife. Our special day was fated and
everything we could have ever asked for.”

This celebrity divorce comes after
only two years of marriage. How do
you know when divorce is the only
option?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Having  to  decide  if  you  are  ready  for  a  divorce  can  be
extremely difficult and emotionally draining. Use this advice
to help make that difficult decision:

1. Constant fighting: It is the oldest one in the book, but if
you and your partner are not able to stop fighting despite
efforts on both parts, the relationship just isn’t working
anymore and a divorce may be the best option for both of you.

Related Link: Surprise! ‘Glee’ Star Naya Rivera Will Welcome
Celebrity Baby with Husband Ryan Dorsey

2. The spark has died: The spark will fizzle out has time goes
on, it will never be the exact same as when you first started
dating. However, there are ways of keeping the spark going. If
the attraction and desire have completely gone away, this is a
good sign the marriage is over.

Related Link: Naya Rivera Secretly Marries Ryan Dorsey on
Original Wedding Date to Big Sean

3. Dissimilarity: If you are your partner once had a lot in
common  and  found  yourself  always  sharing  conversation  and
activities  and  that  has  now  gone  away  completely,  your
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relationship may have come to an end.

How did you know divorce was your only option? Comment below! 

8 Celebrity Couples Who Were
Friends First

By Katie Gray

They say that the best relationships stem from friendship.
This is all too true for celebrity couples as well. Many
celebrity relationships started off as friendships first and
develop into more from there. This relationship advice shows
us that it’s important to communicate and establish a real
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connection first.

Cupid has compiled eight celebrity
couples who were friends first:

1. Prince William & Princess Kate Middleton: It’s well-known
that this royal couple were college friends before getting
together in a relationship. The rest is history, as their
celebrity wedding aired for millions of viewers, and the birth
of their two beautiful regal celebrity babies has been widely
publicized. Long live the Royal Couple!

2. Ryan Reynolds & Blake Lively: Spotted! Actors Ryan Reynolds
and Blake Lively actually met on the set of a film and became
close friends. After that, their friendship blossomed into a
loving relationship. Who says you can’t mix business with
pleasure? The pretty pair married in a beautiful celebrity
wedding, had a celebrity baby and have another on the way! We
can’t wait to keep watching their family grow.

3. Ashton Kutcher & Mila Kunis: That 70’s Show stars Ashton
Kutcher and Mila Kunis were friends and co-stars on the hit
retro sitcom. However; they both were in relationships at the
time, so they just remained friends. Well after filming ended,
the two united as a celebrity couple, married and have a baby
daughter together. They show us that the best things in life
are worth the wait.

Related Link: Hollywood’s Most Unexpected Celebrity Couples

4.  Jay-Z  &  Beyoncé:  Arguably  music’s  most  notable  and
memorable celebrity couple is Jay-Z and Beyoncé. They are
royalty in the music industry. They married in 2008 after
years of friendship and music collaboration. In 2012, they
welcomed their celebrity baby, Blue Ivy Carter. It’s been
noted that as of 2014, the couple have sold 300 million albums
together.
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5.  Will  Smith  &  Jada  Pinkett-Smith:  We  love  it  when  our
favorite  actors  unite  and  show  us  that  a  celebrity
relationship can last. Notable actors Will Smith and Jada
Pinkett-Smith first met in 1995 during her audition for a role
on The Fresh Prince of Bel-Air. The two developed a friendship
and then married and had celebrity babies together.

6. Marcus Mumford & Carey Mulligan: Carey Mulligan is most
known for her role as Daisy Buchanan in one of the versions of
The Great Gatsby. It turns out that before she and Marcus
Mumford tied the knot in 2012, they had actually been friends
for quite some time. In fact, they were childhood pen pals.
How cute!

Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples Who Live Modestly

7. Ryan Dorsey & Naya Rivera: Fellow actors Naya Rivera from
Glee and Ryan Dorsey married in 2014 after four years of
friendship. Their celebrity wedding was in Cabo San Lucas and
they had their son the following year.

8. Kanye West & Kim Kardashian: It’s no secret that rapper
Kanye West, always had his sight set on reality starlet Kim
Kardashian. He even says in his lyrics, “I’ll admit I had fell
in love with Kim, around the same time she had fell in love
with him.” The married couple were friends for nine years
prior to getting engaged in 2014. They are now happily married
with a daughter and a son.

Who are your favorite celebrity couples who started as friends
first? Share below!
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